
 

No. 67 of 2024 
 
 
24 Oct 2024 
 
 
Dear Port Users 
 
 

OVERLOADING AND SPILLAGE FROM HEAVY VEHICLES  
 
As part of our efforts to improve safety, we would like to remind all port users that heavy 
vehicles carrying cement, aggregates and ready-mix concrete entering and exiting Jurong 
Port and RMC Eco-system should not be overloaded. 
 
Overloaded vehicles can lead to spillage of materials onto the roads within Jurong Port, 
RMC Eco-system and on public roads which affects the cleanliness of our environment. 
Overloading can also damage a vehicle’s chassis and affect its stability during steering 
and braking. This compromises the safety of both your drivers and other road users.  
 
Please note that any person who causes or permits vehicles to carry a load that exceed 
the registered maximum laden weight of the vehicle would be in contravention of Rule 46 
of Road Traffic (Motor Vehicles, Registration and Licensing) Rules (Cap. 276, R. 5). 
 
Jurong Port will conduct ad hoc inspections and request for weighing of cement, 
aggregate and ready-mixed concrete trucks. If any vehicles are found to be exceeding the 
permissible laden weight, Jurong Port will take necessary actions against the tenant and 
driver. 
 
Please inform all your staff and drivers of the content of this advisory. Your co-operation 
and compliance on this matter is greatly appreciated.     
  
Thank you. 
 
  
D. Sivakumar 
General Manager 
Bulk Cargo, Multipurpose Terminals 
For Jurong Port Pte Ltd 
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